1°" March 2010
Submission to the Native Vegetation Senate Inquiry

Firstly I was unable to make this submission on line due to the
unnecessarily convoluted process which no doubt has discouraged
many affected persons from stating their case.

While I have not been personally affected by this legislation I am
aware of many people who have.

The rationale behind these ridiculous laws and regulations appears
to be the discredited “Climate Change” scam, previously touted as
“Global Warming”.

In most cases the removal of, so called “native vegetation” has a
negligible affect on the environment, so to use this as an excuse to
impose enormous financial penalties on those land holders affected
is absolutely preposterous.

Our political representatives in both State and Federal Government
were responsible for voting this obnoxious legislation into effect.
It is now up to our current political representatives to repeal every
aspect which adversely affects the fundamental rights of all
property owners in Australia.

Your urgent attention to this matter would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Ron Thorp.



